	Ref No.:  FOI-2324-SG13977

	Date FOI request received: 27 November 2023

	Date FOI response: 12 December 2023

	REQUEST: 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would like to request the following information: 
1. Since 1st January 2022 how many staff have been given permission to work remotely outside of the UK?
2. Please provide a list of each unique approval detailing; country, job title of the individual concerned and length of time spent working outside of the UK.
3.     Are there any additional associated costs created by staff working outside of the UK. Please provide a breakdown of these costs and the total spent since 1st January 2022.


	OUR RESPONSE:  
1. Leicestershire Partnership NHS Trust started to consider and record requests to work from Abroad in January 2023. Since then, 6 applications to work remotely outside of the UK have been approved.
2.  We are withholding this information since we consider the exemption under Section 40(2) applies to it, as it constitutes the personal data of the individuals concerned. Section 40(2) is an absolute exemption and, as such, we have not carried a public interest test.  We can however advise that countries where we have approved applications to work remotely from are Spain, Portugal, Greece and the Republic of Ireland.
3. There are no additional costs.
 


